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Trading as part of Explorers Childcare LTD




Visit to New Fairholme in Morda and The Woodlands in Morda







Dear Parents/Carers,

[bookmark: _GoBack]	We have been given the opportunity to go and visit the residents at New Fairholme in Morda and The Woodlands in Morda to take part in a variety of activities together. Research has shown that interaction between these two generations can increase self-esteem and promote friendships. The children from our sister sites at Sundorne and Copthorne visit their local residential homes and it has been such a positive experience for the children and the residents! We will be carrying out these visits on a Monday morning every other week between September 2019 and July 2020. The children will take it in turns to visit in small groups. The children will be travelling on the Explorers Bus or in Lyndsey’s Car.

Please give your permission below if you are happy for your child to take part in this fun outing.
Please also indicate whether you would be happy for photos to be published on our Explorers social media pages and if the staff at Fairholme and Woodlands can take photographs of the children with the residents, to be used in their publications.

Kind regards,

Shelly & Lyndsey
Directors & Managers 
Explorers at Trefonen 
Explorers Childcare LTD

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Permission to visit and photo permission for New Fairholme in Morda and The Woodlands in Morda

I ______________________ parent/carer of ________________________ give permission for him/her 

 to visit New Fairholme in Morda and The Woodlands in Morda on a Monday morning between September 2019 and July 2020. I understand that my child will be travelling on the Explorers bus or in Lyndsey’s car.

I give permission for New Fairholme staff and The Woodlands Staff to take photographs of my child to be displayed on the New Fairholme and The Woodlands newsletters and on their notice boards and to be put into a journey book which is left at New Fairholme and The woodlands for Residents to look through
Yes / No

I give permission for Explorers to use photographs of my child/children to be put on their social media sites, Facebook: Yes/No   Instagram: Yes/No    Website: Yes/No

Signature: ________________________                 Date: _________________________ 
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